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ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778

President : M. L. Setiya
General Secretary : T. K. Chakraborty




Cir No : 14/2016                                                                             Date : 12th May  2016      

To

All Divisional/State units of AIIPA

Dear Comrades,

Re: Letter to Shri S K Roy, Chairman, LIC of India.

We reproduce below our letter dated 6th Mayl 2016 addressed to Shri S K Roy, Chairman, LIC of India.

With greetings.






                                                             Comradely yours.
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                                                                                                                                      General Secretary

                                                                                                       Date : 12th May 2016
To,                                                                                                                               

Mr S Srivastava,

Executive Director (P),

LIC of India,

Central Office,

Mumbai.

Dear Sir,


With a purpose to give door step reliable services to our policy holders, LIC started Mini Offices since 2012. These offices were manned by retired employees/officers of LIC.


As per their terms of appointment their remuneration were fixed as 


   i)  Rs. 20,000/- Fixed Remuneration


+ ii)  10% of gross last drawn salary


+ iii) 10% of Fixed remuneration towards PF


Many of the appointed retired personnel retired from their regular service with LIC after 01/08/2012. Now, that the wage revision has come in to effect from 01/08/2012, they have already received arrears of wages as admissible till their date of retirement.


As per terms of their appointment in Mini Offices, they are eligible to receive arrears of emoluments due to increase in last gross salary drawn by them on the date of retirement.


We, therefore, demand that instructions be issued to all offices of LIC to pay them the difference of emoluments due to wage revision as per terms of their appointment.


We hope you will please treat the matter as urgent.


Thanking you.

                                                                                                                                                                      


                          Yours faithfully
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               General Secretary

